
We Value Your Feedback! 

Dear [Employee Name], 

We hope you are settling in well at [Company Name]. As part of our commitment to 

continuously improve our onboarding process, we would appreciate your feedback on your 

recent experience. 

Please take a few moments to share your thoughts by completing this brief survey: [Insert Survey 

Link] 

Your feedback is invaluable to us and will help shape the onboarding experience for future 

employees. 

Thank you for your time and contributions! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


